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Abbotsford Traditional School //‘\f ABBOTSFORD

Principal: Mr. Reg Gabriel Vice-Principals: Mrs. Rebecca Toews & Mr. Stan Wiebe

Here is a message from our new Punjabi language translator:

My name is Manu Verma. | work in Abbotsford Traditional School. If you have any questions
regarding your child/children, any concerns or you want to have a meeting with your child's
class teacher or with Principal/Vice-Principal please contact me. My job as the Punjabi language
interpreter and school staff is to assist you during these meetings. My cell number is 604-614-
2390 and my email ID is manu.verma@abbyschools.ca

Thanks!
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2272 Windsor St 604.850.7029
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